
With a new season comes a new adventure. This month, we en-

joyed fall arts and crafts that brought out our inner Picasso! We 

delighted in the assistance and company of our new SLCC nurs-

ing students while creating our masterpieces! 



Happy Birthday! 
Residents: 

Marilyn n T.    10/04 

Bernadine H.    10/04 

Shirley D.    10/09 

Harry S.    10/10 

Dudley M.    10/11 

Rebecca T,    10/11 

Lanora L.    10/11 

Ronald F.    10/15 

Sheryl M.    10/19 

Debbie L.    10/22 

Robert L.    10/25 

Cecelia F.    10/26 

Walter S.    10/26 

Edmond W.    10/28 

Robert L.    10/29 

 
Employees: 

Cynthia Jones   10/05 

Denise Wheeler   10/05 

Christine Leggett   10/25 

Kathyn Mouton   10/28 

Happy Anniversary! 
Please join us in congratulating the 

following employees who are celebrating 

anniversaries this month. Thank you for 

your devotion to Southwind! 

 

Donna James  10/01      22 years 

Teressa Robinson  10/02      1 year 

Hydi Romero   10/07      5 years 

Lawanda Pitre  10/23      18 years 

Raydell Simon  10/23      1 year 

Margaret Boudreaux 10/25      1 year 

Federika Benoit  10/27      3 years 

Narika Wilson   10/30      12 years 

Ms. Dorothy Berry has been a 

resident of Southwind since 

June of 2023. Her favorite 

hobbies include collecting dolls 

and listening to music. We are 

so grateful to have Ms. Dorothy 

with us here at Southwind. 

Congratulations, Ms. Dorothy! 

Last month, we celebrated ‘Environmental Ser-

vices Week’ by taking time to celebrate our 

Housekeeping and Maintenance departments. 

We appreciate your hard work and determina-

tion. Thank you for keeping our home beautiful!   

 

“Success is getting what you want;  
happiness is wanting what you get.” 

 —W.P. Kinsella 

Brett Hoffpauir has been our 

Maintenance Supervisor for 19 

years. He is from Crowley, LA and 

enjoys fishing, hunting and camp-

ing. Thank you, Brett, for your hard 

work and dedication to South-

wind! Congratulations on being 

selected as our October employ-

ee of the month!    

 



 

Our community is  enjoying a new Cornhole game set! A hearty “thank you” to 
Mr. Joey, our weekend worship leader, who donated the game.  

What a sweet treat our outing to Isis Sno-Cones was!  



 

 

 A heartfelt thank you to our dedicated IT profession-

als, Shawn Parker and Michael Bordelon. These two work 

tirelessly throughout the year to ensure our computers, 

software, and technical equipment  operate at peak 

performance 24/7. 

We truly appreciate their commitment to safeguarding 

us from tech-related challenges, their prompt responses 

to our technical needs, and their unwavering patience 

and professionalism. Your efforts make a significant dif-

ference in our daily operations! 


